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Stormwater Management in Parksville Community Park 
 
Work is underway on a stormwater management master plan project for the Parksville Community Park. As part 
of this project, crews are now working in the park to survey and map infrastructure. 
 
The work is expected to continue over the next few months with underground investigations occurring the week 
of March 2. Crews will do their best to minimize disruptions to park users; however, please allow the crews the 
required space to perform the work. We also ask for the public’s patience and understanding while enjoying the 
Parksville Community Park during this time. 
 
The City’s Community Park Master Plan completed in 2018, identified the need for a stormwater management 
master plan for the park. The study will include: 

• Mapping the locations, size and condition of current infrastructure 
• Establish current and future stormwater management needs by monitoring and modelling 
• Develop stormwater management design criteria 
• Develop the conceptual design for the stormwater management facilities 
• Complete financial assessments for the lifecycle of the facilities 
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For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications   250 954-3073 
 
 
 
 

http://www.parksville.ca/
http://instagram.com/parksvillecity
http://twitter.com/city_parksville
http://facebook.com/cityparksville
http://www.letstalkparksville.ca

